
Dear colleagues 

  

I am happy to update you that the application for the DPU Health in Urban Development MSc Scholarship is 
now open 

Please spread the news among your students who are interested in applying for our new MSc programme 
(starting this coming September): https://www.ucl.ac.uk/bartlett/development/dpu-health-urban-development-
scholarship 

  

Best 

Haim 

  

Haim Yacobi  | Professor of Development Planning 

The Bartlett Development Planning Unit  |  University College London  

Have a look at our new MSc Health in Urban Development 
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